
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 11:08 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-18 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Kyle Cooper 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 

 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Absolutely ridiculous, as if you Snakes need anymore money from the Great people of Niagara, we 
produce the Power, why are we the ones paying such a high cost. The Almighty Board of Directors is 
talking increases, we the People are talking Decreases in cost. Time for a change, and it doesn't involve 
lining pockets of the already Rich. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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